Award-winning care that connects, inspires and enriches lives every day.

Whiddon 81 Belmont Road Glenfield NSW 2167

**T** 1300 738 388

Locked bag 2014 Minto 2566

Postal Address

hello@whiddon.com.au whiddon.com.au

# Memo



[Select a location]

To: Whiddon Moree Employees

From: Bhuwan Bhatt - Director Care Services, Whiddon Moree

Date: 9 May 2024

Subject: Update for Whiddon Moree

Good afternoon Whiddon Moree Employees,

I want to take this opportunity to provide an update on various changes that are occurring across Whiddon Moree, please find the updates listed below.

#### **Farewell to the Following Team Members**

Over the past 2 weeks, we have said farewell to several of our cleaning and care team members.

I would like to thank Rajan Adhikari, Samantha Smith & Tanya Sabine from our cleaning team for their support and commitment to our residents at Moree and wish them the very best for their next opportunities.

In addition, I would also like to thank Lee Fox for her service here at Whiddon Moree and advise everyone that the resignation from our other Enrolled Nurse Colleen O'Neil was received this week. Colleen will be leaving us after a significant number of years of service with both Fairview and Whiddon at Moree. We wish Lee and Colleen the best for the future.

## **Welcome our new Registered Nurses**

I am thrilled to announce that Thembi will be joining our team at Whiddon Moree as a Registered Nurse on May 20th. Thembi brings with her a wealth of experience and expertise that will undoubtedly enrich our team and enhance the care we provide to our residents.

Please join me in extending a warm welcome to Thembi as she embarks on this journey with us.

# Staff Appreciation Morning Tea – Wednesday 15th May 2024

On Wednesday the 15<sup>th</sup> of May, we are inviting all employees to join us for a special morning tea to show our appreciation to all team members who have worked with us through the recent changes and improvements to our resident's dining experience.

#### Jacinda from Whiddon People & Culture visiting Moree - Wednesday 15th May 2024

Jacinda will be visiting Whiddon Moree next Wednesday to meet with the leadership teams from Moree, Wee Waa and Narrabri and will also be available to meet with all employees. If you would like to make some time to meet with Jacinda during her visit, please let me know.

## **On-site Flu Vaccination clinic**

There will be an onsite flu vaccination clinic for team members. All staff members are strongly encouraged to receive the flu vaccine, the dates and timings for the clinic will be communicated to you shortly.

I would like to thank everyone for your ongoing commitment to our residents at Whiddon Moree, I am truly grateful for each of our team members.

**Kind Regards** 

**Bhuwan Bhatt** 

Director of Care Services, Whiddon Moree

**CONFIDENTIAL** The information contained in this facsimile message is intended for the named addressee only. If you are not the intended recipient you must not copy, distribute, take any action reliant on, or disclose any details of the information in this facsimile to any other person or organisation. If you have received this facsimile in error, please notify (02)9827 6632 immediately.